
 

 

 

NOTICE 

Correction to Verification Schedule 

This is to inform all concerned that there is a correction regarding the Verification Schedule 

previously announced. Students of Economics and Commerce will be allowed to come for 

verification on both 26th and 27th August. 

All other instructions remain unchanged. 

By Order 

 

 

 


